
IMPORTANT NOTICE,
Teacher Evaluation for Spring?A25

School of Law
(1st June * lzth June 2025)

This is to inforrn all students o1'the School of Larv that the Teacher Evaluation for the
Spring 2025 semester will take place online tiom lst June to 12th June 2025.

'['o complete the evaluation, please log in to your student panel in the University
Management Software (UMS) fiom any device, such as a desktop, laptop, or smaftphone.
You will be able to evaluate your enrolled course(s) during this specified period.

For any queries or assistance regarding the evaluation process, please contact:

Mr. Mahmud Bin Mohammad
Officer, Controller o1'Examinations Olfice
(Roorn No. 1504, 4th l;loor)
Minhai Complex, 12 Jamal Khan Road, Chattograrn
Phone: +8 8-023 3 3 3 5 6484. +8 8-02333 3 52926, +8 8-023 3 3 3 5 1262 (Ext. 1 87)

We kindly request all taculty rneurbers (both perlnanent and adjunct) to announce this
notice in their classes.

C ontroller of Examinat\ons


